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Asbestos Management Plan 
 

July, 2023 

 

Federal law requires all schools to inspect their buildings for asbestos-containing 

materials and to have a management plan in place for those materials found. In 

addition, we are also required to notify faculty, staff and parents that Our Lady of 

the Elms has such a plan in place. Please note that if asbestos abatement is ever 

required, only EPA accredited contractors will be used. A third party contractor 

will perform visual clearance and air monitoring. 

 

The following is a list of asbestos related work undertaken in our school buildings 

during this past school year. 

 

1. No asbestos work was performed within this period. 

 

 

Please be assured that we are complying with the regulations pertaining to 

asbestos. The safety of our students is our first priority. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Kevin Kelly 

Academic Dean 
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